
Happy Holidays from CNSI
Happy holidays followers!

It’s been quite a year at CNSI. We had a lot of notable
achievements  over  the  course  of  2015.  We  began  work  on
updating New Hampshire’s vital records digital infrastructure
, created cutting-edge home health apps in Michigan and helped
Washington state improve its Medicaid delivery.

Most  notably,  perhaps,  we  launched  a  cloud-based  Medicaid
Management  Information  System  shared  between  Michigan  and
Illinois.  We’ve  talked  about  the  health  and  economic
benefits of the system before (if you’d like to read more, check out an
article from the Lansing State Journal just this week) but we wanted to take
this time to thank the people that made it happen.

Our ability to execute on the immensely complicated health IT
projects is entirely dependent on our employees, and we could
not be more grateful. We are proud of their skill, hard work
and dedication. CNSI, and all the states we operate in, are
better off for it.

https://www.cns-inc.com/insights/thought-leadership/happy-holidays-from-cnsi/
http://www.unionleader.com/article/20150816/NEWS0621/150819454&source=RSS
http://www.lansingstatejournal.com/story/news/local/capitol/2015/01/30/mdch-develops-medicaid-apps/22597801/
http://blog.executivebiz.com/2015/02/b-chatterjee-cnsi-helps-washington-agency-integrate-social-service-medicaid-payment-systems/


In 2016, we look forward to more of the same. The public
health  solutions  we  engineer  save  taxpayers  money  and
improve the delivery of health care. We hope to leverage this outcomes and our
current health IT successes in other states in the coming months.

So here’s to you 2015! Thank you for the wonderful memories
and many more in 2016.

What made you proud in 2015? Let us know by joining the
conversation on Twitter. Find us @CNSICorp.

https://twitter.com/CNSIcorp

